
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
 
 

A Level Results Day – Thursday 15th August 2024 

 
 

A Level results will be available for collection from the sixth form between 8.30am and 10.00am on 
Thursday 17th August.   
 
You should arrive no later than 9:30am via the sixth form entrance to collect your results.  
 
Mr Seva and Mr Shaw will be available to support anyone who might need to go through the clearing 
process.  
 
If you are unable to attend in person you must email the school before 19th July at exams@moorpark.mp  
to request to receive your results by email. Before we can release your results, you will need to confirm 
to us your destination for September 2023 e.g. University of Manchester to study Architecture   
 
Please also remember to return any resources that belong to sixth form, such as subject textbooks or 
revision guides. You should also bring your locker key if you have not already handed this back.   
 
I wish you a restful summer break and all the best for your future endeavours. It has been a pleasure to 
get to know you all and I hope that you will keep in touch and let us know all the wonderful things you 
get up over the next few years.  

 
Yours sincerely  

 
 

 
 
J Morgan 
  
Assistant Headteacher – Sixth Form and Careers 
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